
 
 
 

 
U C M S NEWS 

Week of September 17, 2018 
 

 
 

FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 
If you have a child going on the Washington DC trip, there will be a 

MANDATORY meeting Wednesday, October 3rd at 6pm in the middle school 

cafeteria.  If you are unable to attend this meeting, please contact the office.  
 

"The Corner Market" 

Will be open Wednesday, October 10th from 3:30 - 6:00 p.m. at Union County High School. This food 
pantry is open to all students in our school corporation K-12 and their immediate household. There are 

no financial requirements and everyone is welcome. One visit per family.  Please bring an ID. Enter 
through Door 21. Any questions, please contact Jennifer Brannon or Cindy Toschlog at 458-5136. 

 

Parents: The weekly newsletter will be printed and sent home 

with your kids until further notice.  
 

Classroom News: 
 

Mrs. Snyder – 6th LA – 
Mr. Taylor – 6th Social Studies – 
 

Mr. Taylor-7th LA 
 
Mr. Gulley – 6th PE/Health -  
Mrs. Fields – 6th Math – 

Mr. Hofmann– 6th Science –  
 
Miss Severance – 7th Language Arts – 

Web page:   www.uc.k12.in.us 

facebook.com/PatriotsOfUCMS 

Instagram & Twitter@ucms_patriots 

Calendar 

Mon.  

Tues.  

 

Wed.  

   

Thurs. Drama Club 3:15-4:30 

  

Fri.   

Menu 

Mon. Chicken nuggets, Mac & cheese, Broccoli, Mixed fruit  

 

Tues. Philly steak, tater tots, baked beans, Peaches 

 

Wed. Smoked sausage, Green beans, Baby bakers, Corn muffin,  

Applesauce 

 

Thurs. Taco salad, Mexican rice, Carrots, Cookie, Pears 

 

Fri. Tony’s pizza, Corn, Salad, Fruit cup 

tel:458-5136
http://www.uc.k12.in.us/


Mr. Bruns – 7th   Social Studies – 
Mrs. Dannaker – 7th Science- -.  
 

Mrs. Persinger – 7th Art - 
 
Mrs. Graham - 7th Math -  
 
Mrs. Goodwin – 8th Business- 
 
Mrs. Sutter – 8th Language Arts – 
 
Ms. Estep – 8th  Math –  
 

Mrs. Crumley – 8th Science –Mr. Gutzwiller – 8th Social Studies –  

Mr. Nash-8th AG-  
 

Mrs. Allbright - Choir – 
 
Mr. Vogele – Band- 
Ms. Bryant –  
 

Mrs. Lathery – 
 

 

Mrs. Weaver-Library-  

  

Tues. ----- 

Wed.  

  Thurs. Fri. ----- 

Sat. ----- 

 

2018/2019 Basketball Cheerleading  

There will be a meeting on October 1st at 5:30 pm for all 7th and 8th 

grade girls, and their parents, who are interested in cheering for 

basketball season.  

Parents will have to pay for a crop top, spanx, shoes, bows, and a 

warmup jacket and pants. I am not sure of that total price yet, but 

that will be discussed during the meeting.  

We need all the girls that we can get, and I don’t plan on having a 

tryout for basketball season, but if there is an excessive amount of 

new girls that want to participate, you may have to tryout.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me (Mackenzie Schulte) at (765)-310-

1036. I look forward to seeing a lot of girls on October 1st! 


